From: EOI

To:

Subject: Freedom of Information Request NCC-049791-20

Date: 28 April 2021 17:08:00

Attachments: Members Allowances Totals 2017-2018.pdf
Members Allowances Totals 2018-2019.pdf
Members Allowances Totals 2019-2020.pdf

Dear

Thank you for your request for information about allowances and expenses paid to Cllr Jason
Zadrosny, Clir Helen Ann Smith and ClIr Tom Hollis since being elected on to Nottinghamshire
County Council.

Each Year Nottinghamshire County Council publishes allowances paid to all elected Clirs for the
previous financial year.

Please find attached pdf’s showing allowances paid for the financial years 2017-18, 2018-19 and

2019-20 to all elected members. Allowances paid for 2020-21 will be published after 27th May
2021 when the next full council meeting takes place. You will be able to download them from
our website using the following link:

| hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-049791-20 and we will be happy to review your request

With kind regards

Complaints & Information Team
Chief Executives Department
Nottinghamshire County Council
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